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Responsible Use of Technology

The Board believes access to technology should be equitable for all students, differentiated to meet varied 
student needs, and utilized and promoted in a transformational manner that enhances academic 
achievement. The District shall guide the responsible use of technology including, but not limited to, 
generative artificial intelligence and other technologies, and shall outline best practices for technology use. 
The Board encourages staff to responsibly integrate technology into instruction in a manner that promotes 
student engagement, future readiness, innovation, and expanded learning opportunities.

The Board authorizes the superintendent to develop and implement administrative regulations governing 
how and when technology use is allowed or disallowed. Such procedures will protect appropriate staff and 
student use of technology and encourage equitable opportunities for learning about and experiencing 
technology.

The superintendent implements this policy by developing and implementing procedures listed in IIBG-AR. 

END OF POLICY


